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CHANGE OF SCHEDULE FOR THE CONDUCT OF THE DIVISION SEMINAR ON
LEVERAGING STAFF WORK FOR TEAM EFFICIENCY AND
EFFECTIVENESS FOR SCHOOL HEADS

Please be advised that the Conduct of Division Seminar on Leveraging Staff
Work for Team Efficiency and Effectiveness for School Heads as per DM No. 258, s.
2024, has been rescheduled due to Typhoon Carina from July 24-26, 2024 to
September 11-13, 2024. All other details of the said activity remain the same.

For reference and guidance.
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